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Regional High School District wcuaes . nucaes
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SUSAN PRESS
1445 State Route 31, Annandale, NJ 08801 School Business Administrator/
Tel: 908-735-2846  FAX: 908-735-6914 Secretary, Board of Education
MEMORANDUM
TO: Municipal Clerks, Hunterdon County Democrat, Hunterdon Review, Courier News,

Easton Express-Times, Star Ledger, Gerald Oram, Rich Bergacs, Keith McCaffrey, Cindy
Sue Schaller, Michael Kane, Kathleen Trontis, Brenda Liss, Esq., Lance Kalik, Esq., Ron
Peterson, Antoinette Blaustein, Ellen Viscel, Chris Schumann, Bulletin Boards — NHHS
& VHS, Frank Bigelli, Chris DeCroce, Bill Mowery

FROM: Susan Press, School Business Administr
Board Secretary

DATE: November 3, 2014

SUBJECT: Board Meeting Notice

The Board of Education will meet on the dates listed below. These meetings are open to the public
and will include an opportunity for the public to address the Board.

e November 18, 2014 — 7:00p.m.— Regular Board Meeting — District Administration Office

e December 15, 2014 (MONDAY) - 7:00p.m. — Regular Board Meeting - District
Administration Office

Serving the Boroughs of Califon, Glen Gardner, Hampton, High Bridge, and Lebanon;
the Town of Clinton and the Townships of Bethlehem, Clinton, Franklin, Lebanon, Tewksbury and Union.
An Equal Opportunity Employer
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i INTERNATIONAL HONQOUR SOCIETY

October 31, 2014

Franklin Township School
Quakertown, NJ

Dear Franklin Township School,

On the behalf of The College of New Jersey chapter of the Golden Key International Honour Society, [ would
like to express my deepest thanks for the generous book donation by the Franklin Township School. Our
chapter has accepted the books and will send them on to Better World Books in the upcoming weeks.

Future correspondence can be directed to me via my e-mail address, plishkL1{@tenj.edu, or to our advisors,
Ivomme Cruz (imcruz@tenj.edu), Director of the Center for Student Success, or Erica Kalinowski
(ekalinow(@tcnj.edu), Assistant Director for Academic Advising at the Center for Student Success at The
College of New Jersey.

Thank you once again for the generous donations and the effort put forth in packing and transporting them to
The College of New Jersey,

Sincerely,

Laura Plishka
Golden Key International Honour Society
The College of New Jersey Chapter President




